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The 767 package is available at a discounted
price of $69.99 (about 66% off). The

767-300ER is the only 737-400 variant
included, it has a. 45 airframe. The special

cabin boasts a full set of LED ambient
lighting. The special set of external lighting
can be turned on or off to mimic each phase
of cabin lights in commercial airlines. There
are three levels of power in the 767 Captain

767 package. First, there is the base 767
model which features two GTF-768-10

turbofans located at the inboard and outboard
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mid fuselage for low-speed flight. The
passenger cabin uses the same flight deck as
the 744, 757 and 777. Then there is the 767

Captain 3D with a -10 turbofan and it has the
same flight deck as the 744 (it also features
Stabilator on the aircraft). A third version of
the 767 Captain uses the -10 turbofan but has

a -9 and -8 flight deck. Flight Simulator
version 3.1 required for the 767 Captain.

Crack For Captain Sim 767 A new special
edition of the 767 Captain package is

available for $79.99 (about 76% off), this
edition is known as the 767 Captain Shorts.
While available only for a very limited time,
the 767 Captain Shorts is essentially a limited
edition of the 767 Captain and contains all of
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the regular models included in this package
plus an aircraft that was not released as a

standalone model. The Shorts 767 will include
a Boeing 767-300ER with the IOS without

additional scenery, the Stabilator on the
aircraft not included. This aircraft has been

flown many times and is a favorite of the sim
community. The 767 Captain Upgrade is a
new option for Captain Sim that offers the

767-300ER model in a package of upgrades
that also includes a brand new level of
equipment, product safety and security

features, highly realistic exterior and interior
aircraft cabin items and a more realistic

engine route and engine performance. The
767 Captain Upgrade includes the following
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content: - New features Paint Kit One-Stop
Resource Deployed Rolls-Royce Trent 1000
engines (TF33Fs or TF33F3s) Internal Cargo
Door New Boeing Style 2.0 Cockpit Realistic
COCKPIT CAMERA New Cockpit Control

Display Pro Line™ 3D Composite
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